
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair       Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 
H-307       1036 Longworth Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
  
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
“I am requesting funding for the Santa Ana River Enhanced Stormwater Recharge Project Phase 
1B. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is San Bernardino Valley Municipal Water District, 
located at 380 East Vanderbilt Way, San Bernardino, CA 92408. 
 
The funding would be used to improve existing facilities and construct new facilities, which will 
increase the amount of storm water from the Santa Ana River that can be captured and 
recharged. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.” 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Pete Aguilar  
Member of Congress 

 
 

 

 

 


